U. S. Department of Justice

United States Attorney
Central District of California

Kevin B. Finn
Assistant United States Antorney
(213) 894-6739; Fax 894-7327

Antonio Rossmann
Rossmann and Moore, L1P
380 Hayes Street, Suite One
San Francisco, CA 94102

Federal Building, Suite 7516
300 North Los Angeles Street
Los Angeles, California 90012

December 23, 2003

Re:  City of South Pasadena, et al. v, Rodney E. Slater, et al.
Case No. CV 98-6996 DDP

Dear Mr. Rossmann:

Attached are two documents relevant to the above-entitled litigation mvolving the
State Route 710 Project: (1) an Environmental Re-evaluation for the Project that
determines that the Final Environmental Impact Project must be supplemented before the
Project can proceed as a Federal aid highway project; and (2) a letter from the Federal
Highway Administration to the Director of the California Department of Transportation
(“Caltrans™) informing Caltrans of the determination reached in the Environmental Re-

evaluation.

Enclosure

Very truly yours,

DEBRA W. YANG
United States Attorney

KEVIN B. FINN
Assistant United States Attorney
































